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Aberford Church of England Primary School 
School Lane, Aberford, Leeds, LS25 3BU 

Tel: 0113 281 3302    
Website: www.aberfordprimaryschool.co.uk  

Headteacher – Nicola Crossley 

Message from Mrs Crossley 

 

Updated Covid Guidance 

As you are already aware, restrictions throughout England are easing once again on Monday 19th July. As this 

is the last week in school, all Leeds schools have agreed that the best course of action is to continue to follow 

our current procedures and risk assessments for the remaining week. This means that we will remain in 

bubbles in school and will continue to ask you to wear a face mask and maintain social distance on the school 

site to continue to protect our school community. We understand that the government intends schools to 

operate as normal in September but will keep you informed via Dojo if any guidance changes during the 

summer break.  

Key dates next week 

Monday 19th – Herd’s Farm Class 4 

Tuesday 20th – Class 1 and 2 Sports Morning 9:30 – 11:30 

Tuesday 20th – Garforth transition day Y6 

Thursday 22nd – Class 3 and 4 Sports Morning 9:30 – 11:30 

Thursday 22nd – Year 6 Leavers’ Party 3:30 – 6:00 

Friday 23rd – Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 9:15 

Summer Raffle! 

After the success of our Easter raffle, we are holding an end of year summer raffle in school next week on 

Thursday. The prize is a family hamper, made up of exciting summer items purchased by school staff. More 

info about this will be sent out on Monday.  

Reading Books 

We have ordered many new books for our new reading scheme and they have started to arrive in school. 

School staff are currently sorting and cataloguing them, ready for the children to start using in September. 

This means that we will be able to ensure that all children learning early reading will be able to read a book 

which is matched to the phonics stage which they are working on. This is something which Ofsted want to 

ensure allschools can do so that all children can make rapid progress. Mrs Jones, our phonics leader, will be 

sending more information regarding phonics and reading at home in September.  

 
Autumn Term 

A reminder that Autumn term starts on Tuesday 7th September as the Monday is a Training day.  
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              Aberford Achievements 
 

Super Star Award 

 
 
 

Ruby Wi 
- for trying so hard all year, you have been a super star 

Livvy  
- for working so hard at home and for being so kind and respectful 

Class 3 
- for amazing singing and performances during the filming of our performance this week. 

Class 4 
- for superb acting, singing and dancing during the filming of our end of year Panto performance this week.  

 
 

Housepoint certificates 
 

 

Super Gold Awards 

 
 

Platinum Award 

 
 Harrison W 

 


